P

REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

CITY OF BROOKINGS
NOVEMBER 4, 1969

The meeting was called to order at 8:10 p.m. by Chairman Jack Holte.

Commissioners present included Rush Long, Dick Olsen, Jerry Ross and
Cal Gorte. Not in attendance was Bill Landis and Ernie Christensen.

Reporters present were Dick Keusink and Marge Barrett.

Al Henderson, City Administrator, was introduced to the publiec by
Mayor Harold R. Young.

MOTION was made by Jerry Ross and seconded by Cal Gorte that the
minutes of the October 7th meeting be approved as read. Motion
carried unanimously.

Building report was given by Lee Fountain, Building Inspeector.

For the month of October, 1969 there were 9 permits issued for the
valuation of $144,575 with a fee of $341.50. Two plumbing permits
were issued with a fee of $4. One of these permits was for a new
house and two permits were for new businesses; medical and dental
cliniecs.

For the month of October, 1968 there were 5 permits issued for the
valuation of $237,377 with a fee of $393.50. One permit was for
a new house and one for a new business.

MOTION was made by Cal Gorte and seconded by Jefry Ross that the
building plans of C. F. Campbell for a real estate office located
on North Chetco Avenue be accepted. Motion carried unanimously.

MOTION was made by Jerry Ross and seconded by Cal Gorte that the
meeting be adjourned. The meeting then adjourned at 8:30 p.m.
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